
    

 

16th November 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

RECEPTION TRIP TO LIBRARY 

 

 

On Tuesday 22nd November reception children will be visiting the local 

library. 

 

The trip is morning only, therefore lunchtime arrangements will be as usual. 

 

We will be walking so please provide your child with a coat and sensible 

shoes. 

 

Please sign the consent slip below and return to school. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 

 

I give my consent for my child to attend the library: 

 

Child’s Name:………………………………………………………………………………Class:………………………… 

 

Signed:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 


